Monday, 14 December 2009 10:38

Subject: RE: FYI Paul, if happy will submit, thanks
Date: Thursday, 10 July 2008 14:31

From: Ray Jonathan <brzjri@exmail.nottingham.ac.uk>
To: Greatrix Paul <brzpmg@exmail.nottingham.ac.uk>

Thanks - will submit and send cutting and any follow up for

From: Greatrix Paul

Sent: 10 July 2008 14:30

To: Ray Jonathan -

Subject: Re: FYI Paul, if happy will submit, thanks

One change to 3rd sentence only — the one we discussed earlier

On 10/07/2008 13:55, "Ray Jonathan" <brzjrl@exmail.nottingham.ac.uk>
wrote:

SUGGESTED RESPONSE:
Dear Sir,

The last 'Muslim News' included a letter from Mr Umar Shah of
London which articulated strongly felt beliefs on the treatment of
Muslims in Britain. Mr Shah also claimed that 'some of the staff are
spying on Muslim undergraduates' at our university. This is simply

l not true. The University's senior management recently met with
members of our Muslim community to give that reassurance; such
meetings take place regularly. Recent events at the University were
sparked not by a policy of widespread surveillance but by a single
and genuinely random interaction. The police, as the only
appropriate authority, then conducted their investigation, and in this
case both men who were arrested were released without charge.
The student arrested, Mr Rizwaan Sabir, in fact brought himself to
the attention of the police and was arrested by them for impeding

m their inquiries. Nobody ‘reported' him. Nobody 'spied' upon him.
'Muslim News' also published a story in the same edition with the
headline '‘Government cancels plans to speed up the deportation of
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